
What is the Volunteer Opt-Out Fee? 

The Volunteer Opt-Out Fee is a refundable fee collected at the beginning of the season to 
ensure each family participates in the volunteer requirements that help our program run 
smoothly. Families who choose not to volunteer will forfeit the fee. 

How much is the fee? 

The fee is $100.00 per family. 

Why is the fee required? 

Our program depends on family involvement to operate events, games, and team activities. 
This fee encourages participation and ensures fairness across all families. It also helps 
cover costs when volunteer help is limited. 

What are the volunteer requirements? 

Each family is expected to complete a minimum of 5 volunteer hours during the season. 

How do I sign up for volunteer opportunities? 

Opportunities will be shared through team communications such as email, team apps, or 
meetings. You’ll be able to select times and tasks that fit your schedule. 

When and how is the fee refunded? 

Once your 5 volunteer hours are completed and verified, your $100 fee will be refunded at 
the end of the season. Refunds will be issued through the original payment method or by 
check. 

What happens if I don’t complete the required hours? 

If your volunteer hours are not completed by the end of the season, the fee will not be 
refunded and will be used to support program expenses. 

Can I choose to opt out and donate the fee instead of volunteering? 

Yes. If you prefer not to volunteer, you may choose to opt out by allowing the fee to be used 
as a donation.  

Who should I contact with questions? 

For any questions regarding volunteer hours or the status of your refund, please contact 
ykfvolunteer@gmail.com 


